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Lombard Park District Celebrates Fall Fest on Saturday, October 5th 

 
The Lombard Park District is celebrating the start of fall with Fall Fest on Saturday, 

October 5. The fest will be held at Lombard Common, west of Paradise Bay Water Park, 433 E. 

St. Charles Road, from 11:30-2:30 pm. The event will have activities for the entire family, 

including games, crafts, a candy hunt, Boo Bingo, and more! Families are also encouraged to 

stop by our Pumpkin Patch, where each child can pick out their pumpkin to bring home. 

Families are invited to bring canned and non-perishable goods or donate money to the event 

to support the Outreach House and help families in the Lombard area. 

Facility Manager Katy McKinnon says, “We are so excited to kick off the fall season with this 

event! So many activities are going on that will be sure to prepare you for fall. Stop by Saturday, 

October 5, and celebrate with us!” A special thank you to Fall Fest’s Premier Sponsor, Kelly Stetler 

Real Estate.  

For more information, visit lombardparks.com or give us a call at 630.620.7322. 
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